
July 14, 2017 

 

 

 

 

Dr. David W. Mantik 

69780 Stellar Avenue 

Rancho Mirage, CA 92270 

 

Dear Dr. Mantik: 

 
Thank you for your letter of April 30, 1996 regarding proposed questions if an interview is conducted 
with Dr. Pierre Finck.  As always, we appreciate your input and interest in the Review Board’s work. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 
Associate Director 


